
South Battery Park City Resiliency Project:
Upcoming Two-Week Construction Notification

For questions or feedback about SBPCR please contact:

Katie MacDougall, Community Construction Liaison

(917) 624-5409 or sbpcrinfo.bpca.ny.gov

bpca.ny.gov/sbpcrp

The following work, from 7 AM to 6 PM unless otherwise noted, is anticipated through Friday, January 5, 2024, but may be 

subject to change due to scheduling or weather:

▪ Foundation construction of the new Pavilion Building in Wagner Park.

▪ Installation of new concrete site structures in Wagner Park. 

▪ Installation of floodwall soil anchors in Wagner Park. 

▪ Installation of piles for the floodwalls adjacent to the Museum of Jewish Heritage.

▪ Installation of a new gas service line on First Place

▪ Performance of Utility Test Pits on Battery Place and West Street between 9 pm and 5:30 am 

▪ Site demolition and Salvage in Battery Park

▪ Material deliveries will continue, with increased truck traffic south of First Place and at Little West Street on Battery Place

✓ Flaggers are on-site to direct trucks for public safety and traffic control

✓ Pedestrian / vehicular access along Battery Place & surrounding streets will be maintained at all times.

Project Area: Wagner Park, The Battery

Date: December 22, 2023

https://bpca.ny.gov/sbpcrp/
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